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Attention:  Ms Mary O'Kane
 
I am a member of the SOS Liverpool Plains and live on a beautiful property on the Liverpool Plains 
with my husband and family.
 
I am writing to you in support of the submission you have received from Mrs Rosemary Nankivell, 
CSG Chair of the Caroona Coal Action Group.
 
I am extremely concerned about the impact CSG will have upon the Liverpool Plains specifically:
 
    - the depletion and contamination of water resources
    - the risks and unknowns of the industry
    - subsidence
 
Area like the Liverpool Plains should not be exposed to an industry which poses such specific risks 
and does not add value to this area.
 
Kind regards,
 
Lisa Norman
grantnorman@bigpond.com
 "Rowena"
Spring Ridge NSW 2343
 
 


